
Y ear 5 Residential 2025 

Newby Wiske Hall 



We will come into school and register the 

class as normal.  

 

When it is time to 

go, we will get our 

packed lunch, bags 

and coats and leave 

school on a coach. 

 

When we arrive at Newby Wiske Hall, we 

will meet the person in charge who will 

tell us where to put our bags. We will 

then have our lunch! 

 

 

 

 



We will then be shown to our Base Camp, 

where we will be sleeping during our 

stay. We will be able to choose who we 

would like to share a room with in the 

weeks leading up to our trip. 



Each room has 6-8 bunks, each bed has 

its own mini light system to use if you 

would like to read or for when sleeping. 

There is a place to store your bags, hang 

your coats and towels. Each room has 

its own private shower and toilet                     

facilities. 



This is the canteen where we will have 

our breakfast, lunch and dinner. There are 

lots of tasty options for us to choose —

just like at school! There is also a salad 

bar and juice station. There will always 

be something to choose that you will like 

to eat. 



Each day, we will be able to take part in 

lots of exciting activities. Your teachers 

will be able to tell you more about the 

activities we will be doing in the weeks 

leading up to our trip! 

We will have the              

opportunity to visit the 

Gift Shop during our 

stay. We recommend that 

you bring no more than 

£5. This will be your                       

responsibility to look             

after. 



Scan the QR code to find 

out more on the PGL 

Newby Wiske Hall               

website. 

If you have any questions, please contact 

your child’s class teacher at: 

year5@holytrinity.leeds.sch.uk 
 


